
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/20/2011 3:46:04 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Update 

As I understand it, there are two sets of documents. The first set was ordered under 
the Oil and consists of thousands of documents and data responses and they are all 
public (except for redactions to employee names and specific pipeline locations). The 
media has these documents, provided by PG&E. The second set of documents 
consist of the ECTS database. This data base has hundreds of documents added to it 
daily and now consists of over 2 million documents. When we turned this over to the 
Commission, legal division agreed that it should be classified as 583 because it would 
be impossible to redact that many documents for names and locations. Despite that 
designation, if Bob had picked up the phone and asked us to release publicly the 
documents I received from Michelle, we would have done so willingly. We don't even 
know if the documents Michelle provided us as examples are even the documents Bob 
is claiming are safety related because he won't tell us what documents he is referring 
to. It will be extremely difficult to try and sort through over 2 million documents to find 
out his concern. That's the crux of the problem. 
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